Planning Board Meeting May 25, 2010 Cancelled

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 25, 2010 has been cancelled due to
the lack of agenda items.

The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, June 8, 2010 at 7:30 P.M. in the Planning Board room;
at which time we will discuss the proposed subdivision of property at 7182 Boston State Road,
the CVS property.



